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MEMORIAL 5 [ RUN/WALK

Second Annual Megan Hammerle 5K to be held May 14, 2016

April 12, 2016. The community is invited to join in the second annual Megan Hammerle
Memorial 5K Run/Walk. It will be held on Saturday, May14th, beginning and ending at
the Lebanon High School football field. Net proceeds will benefit the Megan Suzanne
Hammerle Memorial Scholarship fund.

“We are excited to announce our second annual 5K in Megan’s memory,” said Lian
Ottinger and Hayleigh Saulmon. “Last year’s race was a huge success and we look
forward to building on that momentum and creating an even bigger and better
event. We couldn’t do it without the overwhelming support from our sponsors,
participants and volunteers.” Last year's event raised over $10,000 to benefit the
scholarship named in her memory.

Megan was a lover of books, music, running, games, knitting and zentangles. She was
a 2014 graduate of Lebanon High School and a freshman at DePauw University where
she was a Science Research Fellow. She died on February 13, 2015 from a rare form of
meningitis.

Discounted registration ends April 22, so register early! Online registration is available
at http://getmereqistered.com/MeganHammerleMemorial5K. Paper registrations are
available at the Lebanon High School Athletic Office.

For more information on sponsorship opportunities, please contact Bob Gould at
gouldr@leb.k12.in.us.




